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To whom it may concern:

This is to certify that the manuscript entitled “Gastrointestinal neuroendocrine peptides/amines in
inflammatory bowel disease” was edited by native-English-speaking scientists working for English
Science Editing. | personally guarantee that the quality of English in the manuscript is
indistinguishable from that expected of an expert native English speaker.

This certification applies only to the version of the manuscript that | returned to Professor Magdy El-
Salhy on February 6, 2017, and does not apply to any subsequent changes that may have been made to
the document prior to its submission for publication, nor to the References section, since this was not
included in our editing.

Please contact me if you have any concerns about the use of English in the manuscript.

Yours faithfully,
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P.J. Kolston, PhD
Managing Editor
English Science Editing



